
 With having Easter so 

early this year, we are 

going to have a pretty 

quiet month of April.  

 We will be having Pre-

school Round-Up on Fri-

day, April 24th.  Chil-

dren that are already 

enrolled in preschool do 

not need to participate 

in Round-Up.  If you 

know someone that is 

planning to send their 

child to preschool next 

year, they need to call 

the school at 541-2291 

and make an appoint-

ment.        

  In May, we will be fin-

ishing school on 

Thursday, the 

14th.  For the last day of 

school, we would like to 

invite you to attend a 

Promotion and Certifi-

cate Ceremony.  It will 

be on Thursday, May 

14th  at 9:00am.  This 

will be for both classes 

(AM and PM).  ALL stu-

dents will come to school 

at 8:00 am and meet in 

the preschool.  We will 

meet parents and guests 

in the big gym at 9:00 

for the ceremony.  Fol-

lowing  the ceremony, 

there will be a cake re-

ception in the cafeteria.  

Students are free to go 

after the cake recep-

tion.   

  

I am so thankful to 

have such a great 

group of students, 

parents, and grand-

parents.  You all have 

been so helpful and 

supportive and I ap-

preciate your com-

mitment to bringing 

your children to 

school. I know some 

of you make many 

trips to the school 

throughout the day 

and your dedication 

does not go unnoticed!  
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